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1.  Saratoga County Medical Society had their annual meeting in July in Saratoga Springs.  Liz Dears 
from MSSNY Governmental Affairs gave an update on legislative issues.  A representative from 
MLMIC also gave a presentation regarding the current status of the company. 

2. The Schenectady County Medical Society through its Philanthropic Trust Fund awarded 
$8000.00 in scholarship money to four medical students who are residents of Schenectady 
County.   The Philanthropic Trust Fund has been awarding scholarship money to medical 
students since 1975.  The following are the recipients: 
            Matthew Kelly - $2500.00 
            Adam Evans     - $2500.00 
            Alyssa Goodman - $1500.00 
            Richard Tyler     - $1500.00 

3. The Saratoga County Medical Society through its scholarship fund also awarded scholarship 
money.  Sarah Baker from Schuylerville Central School received $1000.00.  She is planning a 
career in nursing.  Nicholas Roig from Burnt Hills – Ballston Lake School received $250.00. He 
plans to study medicine. 
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